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Hi! My name is Mario and I'm 45 years old. My wife Laura and I have
been married for 8 years and we have an amazing and energetic son

who attends Fletcher. We moved here to WNY from Texas in 2016.
After a couple years we decided to buy our home in the City of

Tonawanda. I have lived all around the country in places like Austin,
Texas to Brooklyn, New York and witnessed communities grow and I

have seen waterfront communities become dynamic green
destinations. I believe there are exciting developments in our

community's future that we can help shape by getting involved. I
don't have a specific role in COT Neighbors United, I’m just a regular
volunteer, but I do want folks to know, there are some very capable

COT United leaders planning great events for the community, we can
always use more volunteers. I extend a welcome to y'all to attend an
event, come out meet your neighbors and I guarantee you will walk

away with a better sense of our community and what fun and
productive projects folks are up to. 

Do you have an idea on how to
make our already beautiful city,

shine a bit more? Do you like
meeting new, fun people? Then
help us grow, Come join us at

our monthly meetings. We meet
the 1st Wednesday of every

month at 6pm. Visit our
Facebook page or our website
COTNeighborsunited.com for

more information.

COT Neighbors United is a
grassroots group of neighbors

working together to enhance our
beautiful city and build stronger

neighborhoods. We are volunteers
who want to instill a sense of pride

in our city.
"Alone we are strong...together we

are stronger"
                     ~Unknown
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Historical Home 

SAVE THE DATE

Join us for our 2nd Annual
Historical Home Tour. A

walking tour to visit some of
the luxurious residences

right in the City of
Tonawanda. Watch our

Facebook for more updates
on the event. If you or

someone you know, would
like to showcase your home's

architecture and history in
our home tour, please email

us at
INFO@COTNeighbors.com

Tour

July 25th 2020

Past Tour Experiences "I can't tell you how impressed I was
with the tour & Hospitality...

~Daniel 
"I enjoyed it so much."

~Sue
"It was a wonderful event...Thank you."

~Jody



The weather is slowly getting nicer and
we are making our way outside. Enjoy

a walk around your neighborhood
while having some Scavenger Hunt

Fun. Scavenger hunt lists can be found
on our facebook page, list themes
change bi-weekly. Print the list at
home or visit our Scavenger Hunt

boxes placed throughout the city for a
printed list. Boxes can be found on
Morgan st. near Franklin, Elmwood
park west and Gath Terrace. Enjoy

some fun, take pictures and tag us at
#COTScavengerHunt

The kids are home so lets keep
them busy with weekly

challenges. Watch our Facebook
page for weekly challenge

themes, like indoor fort/tent
building to chalk art, each week is
something new. Post a photo of
your completed challenge and

well judge the best one. 

Scavenger Hunt Fun

Lets Keep Busy

Pop-Up Dates
May 16th
June 20th
July 18th

August 15th
September 19th



Join us, every Wednesday at 7pm. 
Step onto your porch and give your
neighbors a wave. Everyone is stuck

inside, lets all reach out to each other
with a friendly wave. You never know

what a wave could do for someone.
Lets spread some love to our

neighbors. 

Waving
Wednesday!

Bike Drive
We are still accepting Bikes for our

bike drive! Social Distancing, have no
fear, leave your bike in your yard and

schedule a pick up time by visiting
our Facebook page.


